
End of Key Stage Assessment Data at St Andrews 

Methodist Primary School 2023 

 

Good Level of Development at the end of the Early Years Stage 
(End of Reception) 

 

 
 
 

2023 
 

St Andrews National 

Percentage of children 
achieving Good Level 
of Development 

63% 67% 

 

 

 

 

 

Phonics Screening 
(Year 1) 

 
 
 

2023 
 

St Andrews National 

Percentage of children 
achieving the 
Expected Standard 

76% 86% 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

End of Key Stage 1 SATS 
(Year 2) 

 

 
 
 

2023 
 

St Andrews National 

Percentage of children 
achieving the Expected 
Standard in Reading 

79% 69% 

Percentage of children 
achieving a High Level of 
Attainment in Reading 

25% 19% 

Percentage of children 
achieving the Expected 
Standard in Writing 

75% 60% 

Percentage of children 
achieving a High Level of 
Attainment in Writing 

18% 8% 

Percentage of children 
achieving the Expected 
Standard in Maths 

79% 71% 

Percentage of children 
achieving a High Level of 
Attainment in Maths 

29% 16% 

Percentage of children 
achieving the Expected 
Standard in Reading, Writing 
and Maths Combined 

68% 56% 

Percentage of children 
achieving a a High Level of 
Attainment in Reading, 
Writing and Maths combined 

18% 6% 

 

Multiplication Check 
(Year 4) 

 

 St Andrews 

Percentage of children scoring 
20+ in the multiplication check 

64% 

Average National Score 20.4 

 



End of Key Stage 2 SATS 
(Year 6) 

 

 
 
 

2023 
 

St Andrews National 

Percentage of children 
achieving the Expected 
Standard in Reading 

77% 73% 

Percentage of children 
achieving a High Level of 
Attainment in Reading 

20% % 

Percentage of children 
achieving the Expected 
Standard in Writing 

80% 71% 

Percentage of children 
achieving a High Level of 
Attainment in Writing 

17% % 

Percentage of children 
achieving the Expected 
Standard in Maths 

87% 73% 

Percentage of children 
achieving a High Level of 
Attainment in Maths 

0% % 

Percentage of children 
achieving the Expected 
Standard in Spelling, 
Punctuation and Grammar 

90% 72% 

Percentage of children 
achieving a High Level of 
Attainment in Spelling, 
Punctuation and Grammar 

20% % 

Percentage of children 
achieving the Expected 
Standard in Reading, Writing 
and Maths Combined 

67% 59% 

Percentage of children 
achieving a High Level of 
Attainment in Reading, 
Writing and Maths Combined 

0% % 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Year 6 Progress and Scaled Scores 

 
 
 
 

2023 
St Andrews National 

Average progress in 
reading 

0.2  

Average progress in 
writing 

0.9  

Average progress in 
mathematics 

-1.2  

Average scaled score 
in reading 

104 105 

Average scaled score 
in mathematics 

102 104 

Average scaled score 
in grammar, 
punctuation and 
spelling 

104 105 

 


